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The Air Enforcement Division (AED) bas reviewed the draft New Source Review Clean 
Air Interstate Rule (August 24, 2005 draft) and has significant concerns about the test proposed 
and the positions taken in this proposed rule. The proposed rule will adversely impact our 
enforcement cases and is largely unenforceable as written. AED's concerns are outlined in more 
detail below. 

AED received the latest (and substantially revised) draft of the proposed rule on August 
241h

. The pr_oposed rule represents a significant departure from heretofore applied New Source. 
Review (NSR) emissions tests for electric generating units (EGUs). We are diligently working to 
assess the impact the proposed rule will have on both the filed cases as well as our ability to 
bring future enforcement actions, as appropriate. In addition, we are assessing the relative 
enforceability of the proposed rule as drafted. While we have completed a good deal of work 
(which we share below), our work to assess the impact of the rule continues. We will be certain 
to share with you the additional work we perform as it becomes available. 

We will not restate our prior general comments on earlier drafts of the proposed rule as 
contained in our memoranda of June 30, 2005 and August 18, 2005. However, to the extent that 
the latest proposed draft of the rule does not reflect those comments, we again request that such 
comments be addressed in subsequent drafts of the proposed rule. Thank you for the opportunity 
to comment on this draft and I look forward to discussing these matters with you. 


































